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SHIRE OF COOLGARDIE 

Our Community, Our People, Our Future 

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that ABC service in Coolgardie,  will be off air until late November, due to the ABC 
changing their satellite server. 

If you have any queries or concerns please email mail@coolgardie.wa.gov.au  

Your understanding is appreciated. 

James Trail 
Chief Executive Officer 

12 October 2017
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